
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Parkside 

Work Health and Safety Concerns Response from 

THS 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF), on behalf of members from more 

than one department working at the Parkside Building, raised significant work health and safety concerns with 

THS management and with the regulator WorkSafe. 

 

WorkSafe has advised that the matters observed did not meet the standard required for the issue of an 

improvement notice at this time.  

 

The ANMF has been advised that interim alternate offices have been sourced for some departments, with more 

to follow if necessary. 

 

The full THS response here outlines how the concerns have been or are being addressed, if the answers are 

contradictory to what you are experiencing, please contact your manager in the first instance and advise 

the ANMF via our member support team so we can take further action.  

 

The ANMF thank members for raising these concerns, we will continue to monitor progress. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives, and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

https://anmftas.org.au/pdf/ANMFResponseParkside.pdf
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